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Dear Parents, 
 
Welcome back to our final half term of this academic year. To say that the term has got off to a wonderful start is 
an understatement. On Tuesday we commemorated in school the great feast of Pentecost, with celebrations of 
the childrenôs learning on Pentecost, óthe Birthday of the Churchô. Then on Wednesday, we received an 
Inspection team from the diocese of Westminster, who spent the day in school inspecting Religious Education. 
We were pleased with the initial feedback at the end of the day. Although, we must wait for two weeks to receive 
the written report which will be shared with you, I can share with you that the children were a credit to their 
parents and to the school. 
 
On a much sadder note, we observed a 1 minute silence on Tuesday as a mark of respect for the victims, 
families and friends of the London Bridge and Borough Market Terrorist Attack on Saturday night. Sadly, one of 
the named dead, James McMullan, aged 32 years was an ex-pupil of St Anselmôs. May he rest in peace. Our 
prayers and thoughts are with Jamesô family at this sorrowful time.  
 
Extra-Curricular Activities - On Wednesday a group of 6 children from Year 5 and 6 participated in the heats 
for Borough Sports at Bannisters Sports Grounds for the 600m and 800m race.  We hope to hear shortly if our 
children will get placed for these races in Borough Sports later this month. 
 
Yesterday, Class 4 Pine presented a wonderful assembly that was thoughtful and meaningful to their parents 
and pupils in KS2. 
 

Improved Playground - During half term, we had some interactive playground marking put on the playgrounds 
to improve play opportunities for the children. I would like to say a huge thanks to the SPA committee for paying 
for this with a generous donation of £3,000 to enhance the play opportunities for the children. The children are 
enjoying using the markings and creating their own play-time games to keep active! Year 5 are avid users 
already and have written óThank youô letters to SPA.  
 

 

Have a lovely weekend.  
 

Mrs A Monahan             . 

Head Teacher 
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Safeguarding �± The person responsible for Safeguarding including Child Protection at St Anselmôs, is the 
Head Teacher, Mrs Monahan. In her absence, Mrs OôConnell has this responsibility. The governor with 
responsibility for Safeguarding is Lynsay Shaw, Chair of Governors. 
 

Parent Pay �± Thank you to those parents who have activated their Parent Pay account. I hope you have found 

the logging in process straightforward.  If you have not yet already done so, please activate your account with 

immediate effect.  

 

Staff and Parent Association (SPA) Events scheduled during the summer term include a Fathersô Day 
Present Room on Friday 6th June and the Summer Barbecue on Saturday 8th July. More information about 
these events will follow.  

Diary Dates 
 

13/06/17 Y6 to Harrow Junior Citizen 

15/06/17 4 Oak Class Assembly 

16/06/17 SPA Fathersô Day Present Room           change of date 

19-23/06/17 Arts Week 

19/06/17 New Parentsô meeting 7.30pm 

21/06/17 Year 1 to Willows Farm 

22/06/17 5 Poplar Class Assembly 

22/06/17 Arts Week Concert 6.30pm 

27/06/17 Choir at Song Festival 

28/06/17 Year 5 to Harrow School 

29/06/17 2 Cedar Class Assembly 

29/06/17 Year 4 to Opera at St Georgeôs School 

30/06/17 2 Elm Class Assembly 

04/07/17 KS1 Sports Day am                                change of date 

04/07/17 Year 6 Production óAnnieô evening - time tbc 

05/07/17 Year 6 Production óAnnieô evening ï time tbc 

07/07/17 Year 2 óSing Sing Singô at Roxeth School 

08/07/17 SPA Barbeque                                        change of date 

12/07/17 KS2 Sports Day (am) 

14/07/17 End of year Mass 

17/07/17 Year 6 Leavers Assembly 

18/07/17 Year 6 Leavers Mass and disco 

19/07/17 Last day of term 

20/07/17 Staff Inset day 

 

 


